
 

Garlinge Primary School and Nursery 
 

      Nursery & Reception Classes 
 

Traditional Tales Dressing Day 
                                                       
                                                           

Tuesday 28th January 2020 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Foundation Stage has been exploring different Traditional Tales this term.  As part of this, we would like to ask the 
children to dress up as their favourite character from a Traditional Tale. They can be from any traditional story, such 
as Little Red Riding Hood, Goldilocks and the Three Bears, Jack and the Beanstalk or The Gingerbread Man. This 
dressing up day will be on Friday 7th February 2020. 
 
We are all looking forward to a fun filled day. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mr R Bentley 
Assistant Headteacher and Foundation Stage Department Leader  
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